
AWARD 
 Alfie, for helping me with 

my reading. From Safiyya 
 Liberty, for helping to hand 

out the brain buster books. 
From Miss Tolmie 

 Oliver, for letting me 
choose which animal to 
research. From Emily 

 Kyran, for helping me tidy 
up a dropped drawer. 
Sophia. From Miss Tolmie  
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This week has been all about reading and enjoying 
books. We have worked very hard, behind the scenes, 
to finish the library ready for children to visit again. 
Our thanks go to Miss Streete who has spent many 
hours scanning and sorting the books and cleaning 
and organising the library. We can’t wait to use it 
again!  Reception have spent the whole week 
celebrating the joy of reading. They have produced 
some fantastic writing based on the story 'Dear Zoo' 
and have thoroughly enjoyed the craft activities each 
day which have been based on their favourite books. 
The week ended with World Book Day and listening 
some favourite bedtime stories. For our World Book 
Week Year 1 have become authors of their very own 
non-fiction book on owls. Miss Tolmie has been 
amazed at the quality of writing and effort from all 
children. In maths the children have been having fun 
with water learning about capacity and comparing 
containers. As part of World Book Week the children 
have also been enjoying traditional stories to make 
shadow puppet plays and to learn about how humans 
have taught moral lessons through tales. 
Congratulations also to those Year 1 children who 
earned their Phase 5 phonics pack certificate. Year 2 
have had a lovely book week. They started the week 
by having a large clear out of all their reading books 
in their book corner. It was lovely to see how much 
Year 2 love reading some of their classroom books. 
They have also made their own set of top trump cards 
from book characters they enjoy and even made some 
of their own characters to play in their class set. They 
had a lovely afternoon studying the author and 
illustrator Rob Biddulph, creating a new front cover 
for his book Odd Dog Out and enjoyed following his 
drawing tutorials. 
Next week will be the last week of term. It will be a 
busy, short week with the usual end of spring term 
events: Inter House competition, Easter Bonnet 
parade, House Cups assembly and a few surprises for 
the children. Please remember that the term ends at 
1pm on Thursday. Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
 
 
xt week our focus is going to be on enjoying books 
and stories. We will be celebrating World Book Day 
on Friday and staff are really looking forward to 
coming into school in their pyjamas! Have a great 
weekend. 

CELEBRATIONS 

 
Enjoying books in Year 1 

 
Supertato Tuff Tray 

 
Cozy Corner 

 
Asleep in the classroom? 
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• 22nd: Lily 
• 25th: Tamanna 

 
Mariella - Year 2 

For fantastic effort in her writing 
and using her phonics.  

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Ollie - Year 2 
For great effort  

in his fraction work  

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Thursday 1st April: Easter Hat Parade 

 Thursday 1st April: School out @ 1pm 

 
 Eloise, for fantastic writing in her ‘Dear Zoo’ 

book. 
 Aston-James, for reminding other children to 

be polite. 
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